
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Sport Relief / Heart Foundation 

 

On Friday 23rd March our whole school will be taking part in the Sport Relief/ Heart Foundation fundraising 

event.  It will be a non-uniform day with a sporting theme.  

The children and staff will run (or walk) the mile route around our new school running track. There will be 

stickers for everyone, with the main emphasis being to have fun and raise money for charity.  The children will 

need to bring a contribution (minimum £1) and come to school in sports clothes and trainers on the day.  We 

will provide refreshments. 

In the afternoon, the children will take part in a range of different sports including a skipping challenge for 

The Heart Foundation. All money raised will be split between the two fantastic charities (Sports Relief and The 

Heart Foundation) 

Sport Relief wrist bands, sweatbands and other merchandise are available from Sainsbury’s and if they would 

like to, children are allowed to wear these on the day. 

 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Brainwaves 
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